
 

 

 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Purchase of 10 Steel Transmission Poles 

           Hammer Substation to Eastchester   

            

From: Garey S. Edwards, Electric Utilities Director Meeting Date: September 16, 2019 

Public Hearing: N/A 
Advertising Date: August 30, 2019  

Advertised By: N/A 

 

Attachments: 
 

 

 

 

Attachment A: Engineers Recommendation 

Attachment B: Bid Tabulation 

 

 

PURPOSE:    

To purchase 10 steel transmission poles for the 100kV connection serving the new Hammer Substation. 

 

BACKGROUND:   

The project will supply 100 kV power to the new Hammer Substation located on Dayton Avenue and 

connect to the existing 100 kV line running along Eastchester Drive.    

 

BUDGET IMPACT:  
Funds are available in the 2019-2020 Annual Budget. 

 

RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  

City Council is requested to award a contract to ROHN Products, LLC in the amount of $181,100.00 and 

authorize the appropriate City Official to execute all documentation.   

 

  










